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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:50 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: pesticide bills

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Dolly Warden [mailto:dolly.warden17@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:57 PM 

To: Rep Witt; Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: pesticide bills 

 

Dear Rep. Witt: 

I am very much in favor of HB 2589, HB 3123, and HB 3482 which will make our state safer for our children, our adult 

citizens, our pets, and wildlife and especially for our birds and invertebrates including bees.   

I am a beekeeper and have several hives of bees.  I lost one hive last summer which was unheard of in the past.  Without 

our pollinators, we will not have food.  Thank you for your support. 

Josephine P. Warden, Talent, Oregon 

 

--  

 

 

Inner Peace Builder, Talent, Oregon 

Cell: 214-284-9965r our birds invertebrates 

Home: 541-897-0065 
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